
1

LARA WEISIGER

From: Linda Asbury <linda@westalamedabusiness.com>
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 9:49 AM
To: Marilyn Ezzy Ashcraft; John Knox White; Malia Vella; Jim Oddie; Tony Daysog; Eric 

Levitt; DEBBIE POTTER; City Clerk
Subject: Ballena Isle Resort & Conference Center

*** CAUTION: This email message is coming from a non-City email address. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.  Please contact the Help Desk with any 
questions. *** 
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questions. *** 
 
City Council and City Staff: the West Alameda Business Association is already on record in support of this 
development.  As you meet tomorrow to discuss this please consider the economic benefit to Alameda and 
specifically to West Alameda.   
 
The proposal to the Council is to lease the City property at Ballena Isle that has been dormant and non-
income producing for over 50-years, then build a 4-star, 220-room resort and conference center per the 
existing General Plan. The first full-service hotel in Alameda since 1926.     
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration of our endorsement.   Linda 
 
 
Linda Asbury  
Executive Director 
West Alameda Business Association 
linda@westalamedabusiness.com 
510.523.5955 


